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U.S. GOVERNMENT ACCOUNTABILITY OFFICE

441 G St. N.W.
Washington, DC 20548

Follow-up
RE: GAO Report Release

April 21, 2016

Dear

This letter is a follow-up responds to your July 20, 2013, request for a mandatory
declassification review of GAO report entitted Summary of Information Developed on
the Navy’s F-111B Aircraft (B-153545, June 20, 1967).

As promised, we requested a mandatory declassification review of the above classified
report from the Department of Defense (DOD). DOD recently has completed its review
and determined that the classified report should be declassified in full. A copy of the
unclassified report is enclosed.

Sincerely your;

Timothy P. Bowling
Chief Quality Officer
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